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Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid-19 
 

Baptist World Missions, Tom Latham, Brazil 
 
 

From today’s bulletin / Missions Report from Missions Team 
 
 
Baptist World Mission (Brazil) – Although Tom Latham has deeply felt the loss of 
his wife Penny, he continues on with the help of his Brazilian family, those who 
have come to faith through his many years of preaching and ministry. The church 
recently hired one of their deacons to be Brother Tom’s Assistant Pastor. Their 
wrestling program in the public schools continues to expand and this year will be 
the first time wrestling will continue during the summer months. This program has 
resulted in many youth and their families coming to Christ.  
 
Praise God that finally after 15 years, the dormitory project has been 
approved and will be constructed on the church property. It will be used for 
overnighters, two-day retreats for teens, women, and men and also for 
summer and winter camps. The dormitory was Penny’s idea so it will be 
named Dormitory Dona Susana in her honor, which is the name that she 
used in Brazil. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries, the countries and 
people locally and globally serve 


